Meeting Notes – Jan. 14, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks to all of you who braved the weather to attend the Jan. 14, 2020 meeting.  As we briefly discussed, we wanted to do some fund raising so we can financially support causes that are dear to us.  Josh agreed to head up a committee to try and get a corn-hole tournament set up.  Butch Busy, Abby Adams, and Faye Seroyer volunteered to serve and Chris Busy was voluntold to serve.  If anyone else would like to be on the committee, please contact Josh.  The committee will determine date, time, location, registration fee and process, prizes, rules, advertising, etc.  We also need to determine what cause/causes we will use the benefits to support.  We have discussed the Sheriff's Girl's Ranch, Camp ASCCA, the Boy Scouts, the city park and Special Olympics.

We have the big room in the back of the Mexican restaurant reserved for Thursday evening, February 13 for our social.  The dinner will begin at 6:00, but the room will open at 5:30.  The cost is $25.00 a couple.  We will have a sign-up sheet ready and can begin collecting money at the next meeting, January 21.  We will not meet that Tuesday, February 11.

Just as a reminder, LaFayette Day (for Valley Haven) will be Saturday, April 11 from 8:00-3:00.  We plan to set up an informational table.

Ms. Sara Banks of the Saugahatchee District, Chattahoochee Council, Boy Scouts of America, was the guest speaker for the Jan. 14, 2020 weekly meeting.  Her presentation covered a wide variety of activities taking place in the district which includes Lee County and the majority of Chambers County.  For more information on the program go to  http://saugahatchee.org/.

Diane Sherriff, President, Rotary Club of LaFayette
  

